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Virtual School education is expanding across the state of Florida as a result of the Digital 

Learning Act. This legislation allows students in grades K-12 to take online classes 

through Pinellas Virtual School, either full time or part time. Students who enter high 

school in 2011-2012 and beyond, which includes current 9th graders, are required to 

complete at least one online course as part of their graduation requirements. 

The first registration period for Pinellas Virtual School is open until July 20, 2012 for all 

Pinellas County Schools students who wish to take an online class. 

There will be a second registration period from August 30- September 14, 2012, for both 

part time and full time students. 

For more information, please visit the Pinellas Virtual School website at 

http://virtualschool.pcsb.org. 
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